From: Barrie Tanke! [ N

Sent: 12 August 2019 14:35
To: Planning
Subject: Application 2019/2033/P

Dear Sirs

I am a member of the Belsize Society. We object to this application for
an air conditioning unit for the following reasons.

1. It will be located on a raised roof and will be visually unacceptable
impacting the roof-scape.

2. The applicant makes a comparison to the photovoltaics used in an
adjacent property. Solar energy is beneficial to the environment
whereas the air conditioning is detrimental to the environment.

3. Noise will inevitably leak and impact close neighbours despite
acoustic measures.

We ask that you refuse this application.

Best wishes
Barrie Tankel FRICS



